
.

g[ o UNITED STATESg
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONy , 3 .r ( 3 g

**'L E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

g4' i a e .

% ]
***** MAR 0 41980

FCTC: RHO
71-0189

Todd Research & Technical Division
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Hathway
P.O. Box 1600
Galveston, TX 77553

Gentlemen:

On June 5,1979, we sent to you the enclosed letter, requesting response on
a timely basis. As yet, we have received no response.

Please mark an "x" before the appropriate answer below and return this in- the
enclosed envelope. If you have any questions, please call Jack Spraul on
(301) 492-7741.

Sincerely,

Charles E. MacDona?d, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material -

.

Safety, NMSS

We no longer ship radioactive material.

We did not receive your initial letter. We will submit our revised QA program
description by .

We need more information. Please call at _ .

We will submit our revised QA program description by .

Other (describe)

Enclosures:
1. Letter of June 5, 1979
2. Franked Envelope

8 0032 80 OTI

,


